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What have we improved? 

• Banwell Buddies have been selected to be champion of a 

new initiative which contains key messages from 

neuroscience on how to best support attachment. More 

information will follow on this once Kirsty has attended 

the training.  

• New starter questionnaires have been distributed to 

families whose children have recently started Buddies. We 

want to check that our induction procedures are the best 

they can be our our children and families.  

• Staff have attended various training including food 

hygiene, In the Moment planning, Noticing Schemas in 

Play, Reflective Practice in Early Years, Fire Warden, 

Cultural Capital, Supporting children with SEND in Early 

Years. As well as Providers and Ofsted changes briefings.   

 

 

 

 

 

• We distributed the Invest Now for Children’s Happiness 

leaflet to parents. 

• Peer observations are taking place this month to allow the 

staff to help each other to review their current practice.  

• Staff have reorganized our playroom to reflect our new 

focus on In the Moment planning. This allows for the 

children to move around more freely and promotes open 

ended play.  

 

 


